STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
Office of Health Care Access

September 30, 2011 VIA FACSIMILE ONLY

King C. Lee
78 Fallon Drive
North Haven, CT 06473

RE:  Certificate of Need Determination Report Number 11-31723-DTR
King C. Lee
Establishment of a Service Pool Agency

Dear Mr. Lee:

On September 2, 2011, the Office of Health Care Access (“OHCA”) received your Certificate of Need
(“CON™) determination request with respect to whether a CON is required for you to establish a service
pool agency which will provide healthcare providers, especially nurses to healthcare organizations in
Connecticut.

The proposed service pool agency is not considered a “health care facility” as defined in General statutes
§19a-630. Therefore, a CON is not required for your proposal. If you have any questions regarding this
letter, please contact Steven W. Lazarus, Associate Health Care Analyst, at (860) 413-7012.

Sincerely,

Kimberly R. Martone
Director of Operations

C: Rose McLellan, License and Applications Supervisor, DPH, DHSR
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